MISHOP News from all activities.
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Let’s eat around the world “Vietham”

The event took place at Renjaku
Community Center on July 11th. 25
participants made up of members
from our event groups as well |
ordinary citizens, enjoyed the cooking
and tasting of the meal together.

The menu was Chiken soup, Spring
Rolls, Omelette, Green Vegetable
Stirfry and crushed icecube with
flavor for dessert.

Miss.Oanh, Miss.Trang and Miss Nhu taught us each meal kindly. The
hardest part was rolling the shrimps and vegetable with rice paper to make
the Springrolls.

While the participants were enjoying the meal, Miss Oanh did the
presentation about Vietnam and introduced the cities of Ho Chi Min City
and Hanoi which achieved the rapid economical development in recent
years.

As a conclusion Miss Oanh said “it was the best opportunity to introduce
Vietnam. I’d like to improve my cooking skill and become an attractive
lady! | hope you visit Vietnam one day.” The event ended with laughter and
applause from all the participants.




Kick—Off Meeting 2015
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We held our usual team meeting with unusual tea

Around 40 MISHOP members attended the Kick-Off Meeting 2015 on
Jun. 20th to enjoy unusual Polish linden tea, which was brought to us by
beautiful Polish-Nadeshiko Ms.Malgorzata Kikuchi and we had a very
enjoyable time in her lecture, "My Home Country, Poland". The lecture was
done in Japanese, rather than in Polish, Ms.Kikuchi graduated from The
Department of Japanese Language at The University of Warsaw and we
heard many interesting story about Poland, it was absolutely fantastic!

In the middle of the meeting, we had a special guest, our mayor Keiko
Kiyohara. This was a great event for our meeting and we were all very
happy to receive her presence at our meeting.

For the second half of our meeting, our executive director Tetsuya Rissen
announced the report from 2014 and reviled the plans for 2015.

After which, the representative of each our teams and groups in MISHOP
activities gave their reports and introduced themselves, it was funtastic!
Hahaha!

In the end, our vice chairman John E. Plagens, also better known as
ONSEN LOVER closed the meeting.

We hope to see you all at Kick-Off Meeting 2016!

Everybody is welcome to join!
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One of our contributing members, Kyorin University’s campus will be
open at Shimorenjyaku next April. It’s going to be the biggest university
in Mitaka city. The whole institutions with 4000 students and teachers are
moving from Hachioji campus. Some of the students have already joined
our events and we look forward to their participation like other schools

\which contribute a lot for international friendship. )




